
  

Notice 

Dear Students, 

• Welcome back! I hope you all had a restful and rejuvenating winter break. As we begin the 

new semester, let's approach it with enthusiasm and dedication. Maximize your time by 

staying committed and focused on your studies. Prioritize learning, stay organized, and 

avoid distractions. Stay disciplined and proactive to achieve your academic goals and make 

this semester a success. 

• Offline classes will begin on February 17, 2025, and attendance is mandatory for all 

students. 

• Promotion to the next semester is not automatic. Students must meet the institution's 

criteria, which include enrolling for the upcoming semester. Those wishing to continue 

their studies in the 2nd, 4th, or 6th semester are required to pay the necessary fees to ensure 

their continuation. Failure to do so will result in disqualification from continuing their 

studies. For details on how to make the online fee payment, please visit the college's 

website. 

• When you return to campus, you'll notice it's clean and well-maintained. Keeping it that 

way is a responsibility we all share. Please make sure to use the designated bins and avoid 

littering, including paper and chocolate wrappers. Let’s work together to make our campus 

a “plastic-free zone”. 

• Students in semesters 2, 4, and 6, keep in mind that these semesters are shorter. Attend 

classes consistently, make use of the library, and ensure assignments, projects, and practical 

work are completed on time. 
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